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Letter to Wendell H. Gilley from J. Edgar Hoover

JOHN EDGAR MOCVER
DEECTOR

Federal Burran of Iunrestigation
United States Department of Ivstice
Washington, D. €.

May 1, 1957

Mr. Wendell H. Gilley
Southwest Harbor, Maine

Dear Mr. Gilley:

I have just received the
beautiful carved Bobwhites which you sent
on behalf of Honorable Frank 8. Land,
and want to take this opportunity to tell you
how proud I am to have them for my collection.
They are perfect reproductions, and the color-
ing especially is exquisite and gives the effect
of real feathers, and [ am sure I will receive
many inguiries as to their origin. I just want
you to know how pleased I am to have these
beautiful carvings.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

.’\. s Al
N
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